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EEACA - BUS DRIVER EXAMINATION AND TRAINING 
 
 
The driver of a school bus is charged with a serious responsibility for the safety of the children 
in his/her care.  It is therefore important that school buses only be operated by a properly 
licensed driver who has passed all examinations prescribed by the statute and the department 
of public safety.  Such license will be issued annually to a driver who complies with all 
regulations. 
 
In application for a bus driver’s license and in accordance with state law, each bus driver will be 
required to have an annual physical examination.  Licensing fees and the cost for physical 
examination will be reimbursed to the bus driver, provided that all requirements have been 
met for certification. 
 
When services are provided through a contracted bus service, it is the responsibility of the 
company to maintain qualified drivers in accordance to state law. 
 
 
Adopted: Before 2009 
   
Revised: July 13, 2009 
 


